
 

Honorable Supervisors,  

 

We support the memo that was submitted by MCA for Public Expression on 11-15 that includes 

specific recommendations for items to be included in the Grant application being submitted by 

the MCP to the DCC by 11:59 pm on Monday November 15, 2021. 

 

 
Kevin Bush 
North West Business Inc  

 


